
On Apr 18, 2023, at 11:52, smith> wrote: 

  

 

The last Council minutes I was excited to read that Council would 
form a committee for the Town Hall to review and discuss different 
options and for the public to sit on the committee. 

I understand there will be 2 Councilors, 2 Municipal 
Staff and 2 people from the public. In all fairness, that 
is 4 people from the municipality and only 2 from the 
public. I do feel that there should be more input from the 

public. 

Having only two people from our municipality on the 
committee is very limiting. I feel there should be at 
least 10 people (more from the public) on the 
committee to offer more opinions, ideas and options. 

Thanking your for your time and consideration in this 
matter. 

Ann Smith 

 


